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	Auburn City Schools Title 1 programs (school-wide and targeted assistance programs) will contact parent/guardians at least three times during the school year through meetings, surveys, newsletters, conferences and/or home visits. One of the contacts will be an annual meeting to explain the school’s participation in a Title 1 program and its commitment to family engagement. The meeting may be held by sending the information electronically or in person.  Meeting dates and times will be communicated through newsletters, websites, etc. Translated notices of programs, news and events will be provided to parents who speak languages other than English.

The meeting goals are as follows:
· Present and explain state and local standards and assessments
· Encourage parental input for the school-wide or targeted assistance programs
· Encourage input in decisions related to family engagement
· Provide parent/guardian engagement opportunities

Examples:
· How to help your child academically
· Questions to ask at parent-teacher conferences
· Strategies for getting other parents engaged
· Provide resources for home use
· PTO, field trips, workshops, class performances, musicals, etc.
· Family Academic Nights such as Family Literacy/Math Night and STEAM Night.

Each student will receive school and district family engagement plan, along with a school compact. Your input will be requested through surveys, advisory meetings, and conferences. As always, your input is also welcomed through emails or phone calls to Mrs. Heather Taylor (YES Title 1 Teacher).
hwtaylor@auburnschools.org
334-887-1970
